
 

 
 
 
 
To:    All DODD Medicaid Providers 
 
From:    Patrick Stephan, Deputy Director 
  Division of Medicaid Development and Administration, DODD 
 
Subject:   Claims Payment Schedule and MITS Transition 
 
Date:    July 13, 2011 
 
The Ohio Department of Job and Family Services (ODJFS), Ohio’s Single State Medicaid 
Agency, will begin utilizing a new claims processing system, the Medicaid Information 
Technology System (MITS), on August 2, 2011.  Since all Individual Options Waiver, Level 
One Waiver and Targeted Case Management claims submitted to DODD must be approved by 
ODJFS prior to reimbursement, the transition to MITS will affect the processing of these claims.  
As a result, please be advised of the following two changes in the timing of claims submission 
and reimbursement for Medicaid claims submitted to DODD. 
 

1. The regular claims submission deadline for the JUL11D billing cycle, which would have 
been on Wednesday, July 20, will be moved to 12:00 p.m. (noon) on Tuesday, July 19 for 
837 files and to 4:00 p.m. on Tuesday, July 19 for flat files and claims entered by Single 
Claim Entry on our website.    

 
This one day change will allow the claims in the JUL11D billing cycle to be paid on 
Thursday, July 28, along with claims included in the JUL11C billing cycle. 
 
The regular Wednesday claims submission deadlines will be resumed on Wednesday, 
July 27, 2011 for the AUG11A billing cycle. 
 

2. There will be no Medicaid payments made during the week of August 1 through August 
5, 2011.  Regular weekly payments are planned to resume on August 11, 2011. 

 
If you have questions, please contact Provider Support at 1-800-617-6733 and select Option 2. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
  


